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Dear Chair Edwards and members of the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

I strongly support a five-year moratorium on suction dredge mining in essential salmon habitat and tributaries. This
 hiatus would allow time for a well-planned regulatory framework to be put in place, so threatened fish species
 have a better chance of recovery.

The bill allows tribes to protect cultural resources, and adds inspections to improve invasive species controls. It's a
 fair solution with permit fees that don't burden taxpayers.

Please support this bill.

Thank you for considering my views
Merry Ann Moore
Sisters, OR

mailto:merryannmoore@gmail.com
mailto:DembroM@leg.state.or.us
mailto:EdwardC@leg.state.or.us
mailto:OlsenA@leg.state.or.us
mailto:ProzanF@leg.state.or.us
mailto:WhitseD@leg.state.or.us
mailto:ReileyB@leg.state.or.us
mailto:ExhibitsSENR@leg.state.or.us

